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Gold Line Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) Contact Report 

 
Date of contact: 10/13/2009 
Meeting: Inspiration Point Neighborhood Association 

Presentation 
Presenters: Megan Lane 
Number of Attendees: 12 
Purpose: Provide general overview of RTD FasTracks program 

and an update on the Gold Line project 
 
 
Meeting Summary/Key Issues 
  
Megan Lane presented at the regular meeting of the Inspiration Point Neighborhood 
Group. The presentation overviewed the Gold Line Environmental Impact Statement 
process, the Preferred Alternative and the next steps for the project (e.g. ROD, final 
design, construction, etc.). Particular attention was given to the Sheridan station, since it 
is the closest stop for the Inspiration Point neighborhood. Questions focused on the 
public involvement process – particularly how senior citizens’ input was utilized – and on 
FasTracks funding.  Megan provided information on the Eagle P3 in response to 
attendees’ inquiries.  

 
 

 
 


